Our Lady's Open Night

OUR LADY'S
GRAMMAR SCHOOL
NEWRY

OPEN NIGHT

UESDA'
STH DECEMBER 2023

The Principal and Staff of Our Lady’s Grammar School invite
Primary 7 girls and thelr parents/carers to our Open Evening.
The event wil un from 7:15pm - 9:00pm with our Principal,
Mrs Mcalinden, addressing visitors at :30pm and again at
8:30pmin the Catherine McAuley Hall

Students who are interested in applying for A Level study in ({3
Sepember 2024 ar toatcend.

M. Entrance via Chaequar Hill Catherine Strest and Newry




